
   

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

April 4th, 2023 

 
C3 Capital, Inc. dba C3 Bullion (“C3” or the “Company”) recognized today that the 
price of gold has surpassed the critical $2,000 per ounce mark in alignment with 
company forecasts and predictions. 
 
Christopher Werner, CEO stated: “We had a manic high of $1,950 per ounce in 2011, 
followed by gold eclipsing $2,000+ in 2020 with CV-19 impacts.  Today, we see gold 
prices reclaiming this level and continue to remain bullish in gold for the long term.” 
  
C3 is developing a closed-end gold investment fund to provide small and medium gold 
producers with expansion capital to increase production.   The fund will loan capital to 
existing gold or precious metal producers who will repay their loan with bullion. 
 
C3 is planning strategic investments in early to mid-stage gold and precious metal 
producers throughout North America. Please visit www.c3bullion.com for further 
information, please contact: 

 
C3 Bullion 
Christopher Werner, Chief Executive Officer 
C/O Simmons Associates, Ltd., 
Attorneys and Counselors at Law 
155 Main Street, Suite 301 
Providence, RI 02903 
Tel: (920) 207-0100 
Email: cwerner@c3bullion.com or info@c3bullion.com 
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